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The theme for the month of May is “Fairness” and the theme for the month of June is “Perseverance.”
A huge “shout out” to all our students who were involved in the Saint John Education Center Regional Heritage Fair! We have two award winners here at Barnhill Memorial School. In grade 7, we have Charlotte Colpitts who placed 3rd with her presentation on “Margaret Atwood.” Charlotte is also being awarded with the Elle Award for her presentation. In grade 8, we have Iris Metcalfe who placed 1st for her presentation on “Come from Away.” Way to go!
Disability Awareness Week 2021 is this week! The theme this year is “Let’s Talk Ability!”
Walk & Roll – This week, all homeroom classes will be walking to show support for persons with disabilities during their Phys. Ed. class.
Tomorrow (Tuesday, June 1st) we will have a Virtual Guest Speaker at 10:30 a.m. The guest is Robert Hampson who has learned to adapt to the world without sight. His story is about the importance of kindness, overcoming adversity, as well as the importance of an inclusive and accessible world.
On Wednesday, June 2nd please take the opportunity to wear red, to recognize National Access Ability Week.
To participate in any of the year-end activities that we have planned, students must attend school on a regular basis, complete any and all homework and assignments, and behave in an appropriate manner. This means in class, during breaks, and at lunch. All students brought home a permission slip last week that was to be signed by a parent/guardian. The slip was due back last Friday, May 28th. If you have not given this permission slip to your homeroom teacher, it must be in by the end of today. If there is no signed permission slip, then you will not be allowed to participate in any of the year-end events. 
Students – Do not forget that the school has organized for each homeroom to play laser tag. This will take place on Monday, June 21st, Tuesday, June 22nd and Wednesday, June 23rd. Each student must pay $6.00 to participate, and this has been added to Cashless Schools.

This Friday, there will be cheese pizza available for purchase for $2.50 a slice as well as various items in the canteen. Each item is one dollar.  

Breakfast items have been available in the Student Lounge since 8:10 a.m. and will continue to be available until 8:40 a.m. 

Any student birthdays…

We are week 5 in the duty schedule. 
